
 

 

 

04.04b Little Doves Christian Pre-School  

Peanut & Nut Awareness 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Some of our children have severe peanut & nut allergies and therefore we have a 

strict NO Nut policy and we are asking parents/carers to help us keep these children 

safe by ensuring that their own child’s packed lunch is ‘nut free’. This includes NOT 

giving peanut butter, almond or Nutella spread in sandwiches. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your understanding and co-operation in this, 

 

Pam Biddulph 
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